
...and You’re Invited!
The 2012 NAB AFL Draft returns to the Gold Coast in November, giving you the 

opportunity to be there live when your AFL Club selects their newest recruits from the top 
young players and athletes in the country.  

It’s also a great chance for you to see up close how the Draft works – who knows it could 
be you, your friend, brother, cousin or son being Drafted in the future. 

Thursday November 22, 5.30pm -7.30pm, 
Gold Coast Convention & Exhibition Centre, Broadbeach.

In fact, the Gold Coast will be the home of the AFL’s second-biggest annual event for the 
next three years, allowing the region to showcase it’s fantastic facilities for major events 

to the rest of the nation. 

There are limited FREE tickets available to the local AFL community including players, 
officials, volunteers, talent teams and school groups. 

Register now at aflq.com.au/nabafldraft

Tickets will be offered on a first-in, first-served basis until November 16, or as soon as all 
tickets have been allocated. We look forward to sharing this fantastic event with you. 

For more details visit aflq.com.au/nabafldraft


